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This spring, we’re proud to feature the winning design from our annual Spirit Wear Design Contest.

Congratulations to Senior Flute Player, Allyson Schultz, whose Revere Music Heart Design beautifully
captures the spirit, creativity, and passion of our music community. In addition to Allyson’s winning design,
we’re excited to introduce a fresh new look with our official Revere Music logo—also available across a
variety of apparel. Scan the QR code below, take a look, find your favorites, and help us celebrate the
rhythm, unity, and heart of Revere Music! Order deadline is May 14, 2025!

Shop online at https.//rmpaspiritsalespring25.itemorder.com/shop/home/

Orders will be available at the end of May- early June. Proceeds from the Spirit Wear sale benefit all
Music Programs at Revere Schools- band, choir and orchestra. Questions? Contact Katie Gehring at
katherine.gehring @mail.com
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